
Agape Committee Report November 2023 

Since the Last Report 

Successful fall season for getting full prayer boards from teams and the 

community.   

With only four walks this season, the committee was able to go just one time to 

each of the four teams which really reduced driving and schedule conflicts. 

The Job Description for Agape Committee Chair has been updated and uploaded 

to WordPress. 

There will be no Loveletter articles from Agape for November or December. 

 

Looking Ahead 

Patti Cox-Bosworth and Patti Ann Allen are meeting on November 28 to review 

Agape responsibilities and transitional information.  Patti Cox-Bosworth has RSVP 

yes to Ginny for Ministry Manager training in December. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patti Ann Allen, Agape Board Chair 


